

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3230 council@ledyardct.org

MEMORANDUM

TO: Twenty- seventh Town Council

FROM: Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee

DATE: November 8, 2023

SUBJECT: Outstanding Items of Business

In an effort to provide for a seamless transition, the Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee of the Twenty-sixth Ledyard Town Council is forwarding the following outstanding items of business:

- (1) Process to designate the Spicer Ruins, within the Clark Farm property, as a Registered Historical Site.
- (2) Progress of enforcing regulations to address blight issues.

As these items continue to remain important outstanding/ongoing matters, the Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee is hopeful that the information provided will aid in the follow- up and the completion of these issues.

Should you have any questions or require additional background information regarding these issues or any other subjects, please do not hesitate to contact myself or any other members of the Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee:

Gary Paul (860) 237-1471 John Marshall (860) 235-9130 Naomi Rodriguez (860)381-9209

GP/rm Transition Memo